
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 

Volunteers Are Needed For All 
Parks & Recreation Programming 

 
 

The Township of North Kawartha appreciates the assistance we receive from our 
Instructors and Volunteers for all programs, whether youth or adult-orientated. 
Without your participation these programs will not exist.  
 
There are many benefits to volunteering for our programs. For example, all 
secondary students are required to complete 40 hours of volunteer community 
involvement, to receive their secondary school diploma. This community 
involvement requirement encourages students to develop an understanding of 
the various roles they can play in their community, and an appreciation for the 
value of community service.  
 
Whether a parent, guardian, or community-minded volunteer played, or is 
knowledgeable about a particular sport or program, is not necessarily a 
requirement. It’s your willingness to help organize and lead participants in how to 
have fun; that is the main qualification. 
 
Again, we cannot stress strongly enough that without Volunteers, these programs 
are not viable.  
 
If you can assist us with ANY of our programs, please call Shawn Tucker at  
705-656-4445 ext 251, or email:  s.tucker@northkawartha.ca  
 

Township of North Kawartha 
Department of Parks and Recreation  

280 Burleigh Street, PO Box 550, Apsley, ON K0L 1A0 
Tel: 705-656-4445 | 1-800-755-6931 | Fax: 705-656-4446 
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